
Please donate to support 
families in our community 

We would like to give our sincere thanks
to Paper Bags, which was founded by
Hire a Housewife. Once again, your
collection has made a significant
difference in our community, and we
cannot thank you enough for your
continued support.

Contact
68 Aorangi Street

po Box 349 Feilding
06 323 7191

By Eftpos/Cash at

 68 Aorangi Street, Feilding

By Internet Banking on

03 0626 0631496 002

The entire team at Manchester House would like to wish
you a Merry Christmas and a safe holiday season. We

are excited to continue supporting our Feilding
Community in the coming year.

Thank you to the Feilding Toy
makers for dedicating their time
and care to create these
exquisite wooden toys. Each toy
is handcrafted, which makes
them even more exceptional, as
such toys are rare to come by
nowadays. We hope every child
who receives these cherish
these beautiful gifts.
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Health line  0800 611 116
Suicide Crisis 0508828865
Samaritans 088726666

Despite the downpour, our team entered a float and participated in the Feilding
Christmas parade this year. It was an amazing opportunity for us to be part of our
community and to get into the Christmas spirit.

After dedicating a year to supporting our community, the team finally had a
chance to let their hair down and enjoy a delicious meal at Delish Cafe.

Help Numbers



 Bobbie and her team, Max and Bronwyn, who did an excellent job in the kitchen, and Sandy, Lee
and Jackie from the Senior Hub, who made the venue welcoming and festive. Manchester House
has a team of 35 volunteers and without them our work would not be possible. We acknowledge
each and every one of you - you are all valued members of the Manchester House family.

Thank you to Our Dedicated 
Volunteers and Supporters

ASAP

We extend our thanks and
appreciation to our
amazing volunteers and
supporters who
generously give up their
time and support to assist
Manchester House,
enabling us to continue
serving our community.
To show our gratitude, we
held our Annual Volunteer
Lunch, which was a huge
success. Special thanks to 

Our heartfelt thanks go out to everyone who has supported Manchester House this year. Without
each and every one of you, we could not continue to do what we do.


